5/8/2018 Mail - bc-Rebecca.Webber@austintexas.gov

Support for Proposed Temporary Fire Station in Sunset Valley to serve
Travis Country Subdivision

dennis ku <texchino@yahoo.com>

Mon 5/7/2018 8:49 AM

To:Scruggs, Ed - BC <bc-Ed.Scruggs@austintexas.gov>; Gonzales, Rebecca - BC <bc-Rebecca.Gonzales@austintexas.gov>; Holt, Sam - BC
<bc-Sam.Holt@austintexas.gov>; Haley, Brian - BC <bc-Brian.Haley@austintexas.gov>; Tyree, Preston - BC <BC-
Preston.Tyree@austintexas.gov>; Rossmo, Kim - BC <bc-Kim.Rossmo@austintexas.gov>; Landuyt, Noel - BC <BC-
Noel.Landuyt@austintexas.gov>; Lee, Carol - BC <bc-Carol.Lee@austintexas.gov>; McCurdy, Michelle - BC <BC-
Michelle.McCurdy@austintexas.gov>; Nunez, Daniela - BC <bc-Daniela.Nunez@austintexas.gov>; Webber, Rebecca - BC <bc-
Rebecca.Webber@austintexas.gov>;

| am a resident of Travis Country subdivision and | am writing to you to show my support, and request your support, for the
proposed temporary Fire Station in Sunset Valley to serve our subdivision.

It is my understanding that our neighborhood has the longest response times in the City of Austin, which is a source of worry to
my family with respect to emergency response.

Please support the creation of the temporary fire station to serve our neighborhood.
Sincerely,

Dennis Ku
5325 Moon Shadow Dr.

https://outlook.office.com/owa/?realm=austintexas.gov&exsvurl=1&ll-cc=1033&modurl=0
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